
GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS FOR 24-24 

RFB FOR RELOCATION OF THE 12.47KV DISTRIBUTION & TRANSMISSION STRUCTURES ALONG 
ALLEN ROAD  

5/30/2024 at 3:00PM  

 

1. I just wanted to verify the pre-bid date.  The Advertisement For Bid states that the Pre-Bid 
Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 22, 2024, but May 22 is on a Wednesday. Please verify the 
date and time for this meeting. 

May 22 is the correct date so it will be on a Wednesday. 
 
2. Will you all be providing electronic copies of the unit pricing sheets? 
 
No, we will not be providing an electronic copy of the unit pricing sheets. 
 
 

 


